
Background on Board Guidance to NomCom 
 
In October of 2019 during the ARIN 44 PPM, a member recommended that, in the future, the 
Board’s letter of Guidance to the NomCom be read prior to the candidate. Staff proposed this 
recommendation in its 2019 ARIN Elections report.  
 
For the ARIN 45 PPM, it has been agreed that ARIN will provide a high-level presentation to the 
community on ARIN elections processes and timeline.  
 
It is recommended that the Board’s Guidance to the NomCom for 2020 also be included, since it 
addresses relevant experience, priorities, and skills sought by potential candidates. 
If this cannot be done, reference to the 2019 letter can be made. 


